THE MADISON CLUB

DRESS CODE

Now that our beautifully remodeled member floor is open many members have had questions
regarding the dress code. In keeping with the Madison Club’s elegant and professional atmosphere,
the Club’s Board of Directors and staft request that members and their guests dress in a way that
helps create a pleasant and welcoming environment.

CLEMENTINE’S DINING ROOM (THIRD FLOOR): Business-appropriate attire is expected
in Clementine’s. Appropriate dress includes nice dress or collared shirts, dress pants, dresses,
slacks, or other professional attire of similar caliber. Dark blue jeans are acceptable (nice, not torn,
faded or ripped please) if paired with a sweater, blouse, collared shirt, blazer, or other attire of
similar caliber. Shorts are not permitted in Clementine’s dining room except during the Farmers’
Market Brunch. Members and guests are welcome to wear shorts in Churchill’s Lounge or on the
outside patios.

CHURCHILL'S LOUNGE AND PATIOS (THIRD FLOOR BAR & OUTSIDE PATIOS:

Business attire and casual dress such as nice dark blue jeans, golf shirts and golf shorts are welcome.

FIVE EAST LOUNGE AND TAP ROOM (LOWER LEVEL): Business attire and casual dress
is welcome at all times for dining when open or using the complimentary workspace.

TWO EXCEPTIONS TO THE ABOVE:

o Casual summer wear is acceptable in all areas, including Clementines, during the Farmers’
Market Brunch (Saturdays, May-September).

« Fan attire is welcome during Badger home games (Badger shirts and jerseys).

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE FOLLOWING ARE NOT ACCEPTABLE DRESS: Athletic/yoga
wear, hooded sweatshirts, graphic t-shirts, midriffs, and faded or ripped denim and cutoffs. In
addition, please remove hats in the Clubhouse, and please silence your cell phone in the dining
areas as a courtesy to other members and their guests.

The dress code is published on our website under Membership/Policies for easy reference by you
and your guests. It will also be posted in the elevator and at the host stand. Please make your guests
aware of the Club’s dress code, but know that we will always try to accommodate you and your
party in the appropriate space as we want to continue to be a welcoming place for all.




